November 12, 1961

Dr, M, M, Brayer
10 E, 76th St,
New York 21’ N, Y.

Dear Dr, Prayer:
My regrets for the fact that the invitation to

the Testschrift was the first one you had received.
Sven Rabbis are fallible,

The subject you project for your article for the
book sounds very good. I look forward to reading it
most eagerly,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your repert on

I cannot tell you how delighted I am to have received
this kind of report., I feel it will help me im-
measurably in guiding him when such guidance will be
requested of me.

With 21l good wishes,

Sincerely yours,

RABBI NCRMAN LAMM




